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The UAF Master Plan Committee (MPC) last met Nov. 3, 2011.    Next meeting is scheduled for 
Nov. 17, 2011. 
  
Recent items discussed include: 
1. A yurt for storage and prep for the Outdoor Rec climbing wall 
2. Considering more than just basic white for interior colors, particularly in classrooms 
3. Considering doing tasteful art on utility boxes, also an alumni-painted mural on panels 
perhaps on the east 1stfloor wall of Wood Center 
4. Facilities construction report 
5. Sustainable Village progress, road access. 
6. Establishing a process for submitting proposals to the MPC. 
  
Full MPC meeting notes can be viewed when available 
at:  http://www.uaf.edu/mastplan/committee/meetings/agendas/2011-2012/ 
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